
North Devon Link Road 
Public Consultation Exhibitions
on Proposals for Improvement 
South Molton to Bideford

Devon County Council is consulting on a scheme to improve the 
section of the NDLR between Borner’s Bridge Junction on the A361 
north of South Molton and Heywood Road Roundabout on the A39 
north of Bideford to help inform further design work and develop a 
preferred option.
Public Consultation exhibitions are being held at the following locations 
to provide information and to give you the opportunity to ask any 
questions.

Green Lanes (Barnstaple)
Friday 16th June 2017 – 9am to 5pm
Saturday 17th June 2017 – 9am to 5pm

Town Hall (Bideford)
Tuesday 20th June 2017 – 12pm to 8pm

Amory Centre (South Molton)
Friday 23rd June 2017 – 12pm to 8pm

Unmanned Exhibition
Bideford Room - Taw View, Barnstaple
Monday 24th July 2017 – Friday 28th  July 2017 

Or visit our website and 
have your say from 
9th June to 28th July 2017

www.devon.gov.uk/haveyoursay
www.devon.gov.uk/ndlr


